

Haight Ashbury Free Clinics, Inc. www.HAFCI.org

> Mailing Address P.O. Box 29917 San Francisco, CA 94129

Administrative Offices 1735 Mission Street San Francisco, CA Tel: 415-746-1967 Fax: 415-746-1968

Chief Executive Officer John Eckstrom

Programs

Ben Eiland Substance Abuse Treatment

> Wes Fifield Rock Medicine

Carrie Gustafson Jail Psychiatric Services

> Dr. John Nienow Medical Director

Governing Board of Directors
Ben Ostapuk, Chair
Eric Flowers, Vice Chair
Marguerite Meade, Secretary
Holly Bratt
Todd Choy
Gregory Dalton
Ryan Howard
Scott Winn

<u>HAFCI Fellows</u> Darryl Inaba George "Skip" Gay February 10, 2009

Mr. Bob Barsotti President Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart St. San Francisco, CA 94105-1236

Dear Bob,

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contribution of \$2,000.00 in memory of Merl Saunders, dated 1/30/2009, in support of our Rock Medicine program. We know this has been a challenging year for many, so we are especially appreciative that you extended your help to our clients whose lives have been affected by hardships.

With your support, we are able to care for thousands of San Francisco's concertgoers and event participants. With a presence at over 500 events annually in and around San Francisco, we make services available to thousands of people every year. From simple hydration and sunscreen to onsite psychological counseling, Rock Medicine's all-volunteer staff makes sure everyone at a show has someone to lean on. This gift will be used to support equipment and operations for this vital program.

Your contribution to The Clinics affirms that you share our belief that "Health Care is a Right, Not a Privilege", and your generosity ensures that no one is ever turned away due to lack of funds. In the past, much of our funding has come from the city, county, state, and federal governments; however, these funds are now threatened due to severe budget cuts. While we continue to advocate for this funding, your partnership helps us maintain our commitment to care for everyone in our community.

With sincerest thanks, and very best wishes for 2009.

John Eckstrom

Chief Executive Officer

This letter serves as your receipt for IRS tax purposes. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. The Haight Ashbury Free Clinics, Inc. is a non-profit, 501(c) (3) organization; its federal tax identification number is 94-6129071.